
City of Sammamish 
Solicitation for Professional Services 

 
The City of Sammamish Department of Public Works solicits interest from 
qualified firms to provide Stormwater Engineering Services for the 
Hazel Wolf Culvert Improvement Project. 
 
Detailed information can be found in the Request for Qualifications (“RFQ”) 
package available through the City of Sammamish’s website at 
https://www.sammamish.us/business/bidding/. 
 
If you are unable to obtain the RFQ package from the web page, please email 
Jayden Abrams at jabrams@sammamish.us for a copy. Questions are due by 
Tuesday, May 28, 2024, at 2:00 pm PDT. Proposals will be accepted until 2:00 pm 
PDT on Tuesday, June 11, 2024. 
 
The CITY reserves the right to amend the terms of this RFQ, to circulate various 
addenda, or to withdraw the RFQ at any time, regardless of how much time and 
effort consultants have spent on their responses. 
 
Dates of publication for this RFQ are: 

Seattle Times May 21, 2024 
Seattle Daily Journal of Commerce May 21, 2024 

https://www.sammamish.us/business/bidding/

